
 

 
SAFE KIDS KINGS COUNTY 

MEETING NOTES 

AUGUST 17, 2016 

 

 

 
o The contract with Safe Kids Worldwide was approved by the Kings County 

Board of Supervisors on August 16, 2016. 

 

o Darcy, on behalf of Safe Kids, applied for child safety seats, helmets, 

smoke alarms.  Will know if we were awarded items by September 9, 

2016. 

 

o Child Passenger Safety Technician (CPST) Training will take place 

November 14-18.  Registrations may be made online with a fee of $85 per 

person. 

 

o Executive Committee Nominees were received.  Darcy will contact 

nominees to see if they want to serve in that capacity.  The vote will take 

place at the next meeting on September 21, 2016 at 1:00 pm. 
 

 

 

 


